

RECOGNITION OF SERVICE:

MIKE MATZKO & JACK CLEARY

Mike Matzko and Jack Cleary were recognized for their service to ELDA at the August 10th General Membership Meeting.

Mike served 26 years as an ELDA board member and for more than a decade on the Boating Safety Committee.

Jack had served as an ELDA board member for 6 years.

Unfortunately, Jack wasn't in attendance at the meeting, we will miss both men and the service and dedication they gave to our lake.



Mike & ELDA President

George Firmstone

he Annual Fishing Tournament hosted by Rob Howell & Kristin Conover had great participation and some big

STANTON MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT July 20, 2024



1st Place: Colin Ennis, Ron Firmstone, Landon Firmstone & Jacob McCormick 2nd Place: John Werner, Hunter Thompson, Ryan Green & Andrew Heppe

Longest Drive Men: Colin Ennis Longest Drive Women: Kathy Emanuelson Closest to the Pin: Paul McGovern

FIELD DAY/COVERED DISH July 27th ANNUAL FISH TOURNAMENT August 4th

The Annual Field Day had a number of kids participating this year and a good time was had by all. Hosts Sarah Sierra, Theresa Dethlefsen & Jason Palonis are stepping down, ELDA Pres. George Firmstone is looking for volunteers to carry on the event!

The Annual Covered Dish hosted by the Beard & Connolly families had great food and camaraderie!

The Annual Fishing Tournament hosted by Rob Howell & Kristin Conover had great participation and some big fish reported. Congratulation to all the youthful participants!

ELDA WEBSITE REMINDER

Any submission for the website or the newsletter can be sent to laurecarlo@yahoo.com

You can find the following on our site:

- Elda Bylaws
- Elda Meeting Minutes
- EldaCurrent/ArchivedNewsletters
- Weather
- Upcoming Events
- ❖ On Line Resources

www.eldapa.org



Stephen Vasey Obituary 2024 - Howell Family Funeral Home











